
CITY OF WEST SACRAMENTO 
TRANSPORTATION, MOBILITY, & INFRASTRUCTURE COMMISSION 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
 
 
Please be advised that the January 1, 2023, Transportation, Mobility, & Infrastructure Commission 

meeting has been cancelled. The next regularly scheduled Transportation, Mobility, & 

Infrastructure Commission will be March 4, 2023. If you have any questions, please contact the 

City of West Sacramento Community Development Department at (916) 617-4645. 

 

 

I, Shawn Norwood, Commission Clerk, declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing notice 

of cancellation for the January 1, 2023, regular meeting of the West Sacramento Transportation, 

Mobility, & Infrastructure Commission was posted December 11, 2023, at the rear entrance at 

City Hall, 1110 West Capitol Avenue, West Sacramento, CA and was available for public review. 

 

 

 

 

 

Shawn Norwood, Commission Clerk 
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